
Vol. 30 No.2 www.wildhawk.ca November 2023 

 

THE  BEAK  SPEAKS 
 

________________________ 

Wildhawk Spirit Wear: 

All Orders will be 

available for pickup 

during our last House 

League Session before 

we break for the 

Holidays, which will be 

Saturday December 2nd, 

2023. Please don’t forget 

to come by and pick 

everything up at that 

time. Thank you!  

_____________________ 

Friendly Reminder: 

There will be NO House 

League on Saturday 

November 18th. 

_____________________ 

RunRec: 

Wildhawk Basketball is 

pleased to partner with 

RunRec in Waterloo. 

RunRec is a facility with 

3 smaller basketball 

courts that you can rent 

out for extra court time. 

Please visit therunrec.com 

for more information and 

to book your time if 

interested. Please use the 

Special Offer Discount 

Code WILDHAWK to 

receive 20% off all 

bookings. Great way to 

get some extra court time  

over the holidays.  

_____________________ 

 

House League Standings  
Novice (Co-ed)  

 

Team W L PTS 

Butler 2 0 4 

Marquette 2 0 4 

Oregon 1 1 2 

Providence 1 1 2 

UCONN 1 1 2 

Georgetown 1 1 2 

Villanova 0 2 0 

Syracuse  0 2 0 

Atom Boys 
Team W L PTS 

Georgia Tech 2 0 4 

North Carolina 2 0 4 

Miami 1 1 2 

Clemson 1 1 2 

Duke 0 2 0 

Wake Forest 0 2 0 

Bantam Boys 
Team W L PTS 

Kentucky  2 0 4 

Kansas  2 0 4 

Michigan  1 1 2 

Texas  1 1 2 

Notre Dame  0 2 0 

Baylor  0 2 0 

     
All Girls  

 

Team W L PTS 

Notre Dame 2 0 4 

Stanford 2 0 4 

UCONN 1 1 2 

Duke 1 1 2 

Baylor 0 2 0 

Tennessee 0 2 0 

 

______________________ 

Pizza Day: 

Our Wildhawk Pizza Day 

will be Saturday 

November 25th in our 

House League. Every team 

will receive a few pizzas 

courtesy of Figaro’s Pizza. 

Please plan on sticking 

around for a few extra 

minutes that weekend to sit 

and have some pizza with 

your teammates & coaches. 

 

New Year’s Skills Camp: 

We will be hosting our 21st 

Annual New Year’s Skills 

Camp over the Holidays.  

This 3 Day Camp for both 

boys and girls, grades 1 

through 9 will run Jan 2nd-

4th at RIM Park from 

9am-3pm each day.  If 

interested, please don’t 

delay in registering. Our 

Skills Camps have sold out 

in the past. For more info. 

Please visit wildhawk.ca or 

email dave@wildhawk.ca 

_______________________ 

How To Find Us: 

Like us on Facebook: 

Facebook.com/ 

WildhawkBasketball  

Follow us on Twitter: 

@WildhawkBBall  

 

Follow us on Instagram:  

@WildhawkBasketball 
 



Vol. 30 No.2 www.wildhawk.ca November 2023 

 

 

 

 


